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Comments: I am opposed to this closure. It will close off the prime area for Trogon viewing and close off an

important area for birding during the Spring migration. I have already booked a 4-day stay at the Cave Creek

Ranch during April with these two specifics in mind. This will really cut into the birding/tourism income for the

area businesses. 


